
From: Kumre, Moe <Moe.Kumre@cep.sccgov.org>  

Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2024 1:41 PM 

To: Meredith Johnston <MJohnston@losgatosca.gov> 

Subject: RE: Protest of Proposed Weed Abatement Report - August 6 Public Hearing 

 

[EXTERNAL SENDER] 

Meredith 

This property was added in 2023 as stated it had high grass and weeds at the time of the 

inspection. It is clear that the construction company didn’t manage the grass and weeds. The 

property owner is misreading the information. First, this program has been in place within the 

town for a very long time, and the documents stated this was an annual process. Also, the 

owner was notified of the January hearing. This was his opportunity to contest being in the 

program. They had responded to the original notice but did not contest it at that hearing. The 

property passed the inspection, and we are attempting to recover the cost of the inspection. All 

of these complaints should have been heard at the January hearing. Once the list was 

authorized, we were required to inspect and recover the cost assessed on the property tax bill. 

 

 

Moe Kumre 

Weed Abatement Manager 

County of Santa Clara  

Consumer and Environmental Protection Agency 

office: (408)282-3123  email: moe.kumre@cep.sccgov.org 
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